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21 st January, 1930»

/

Dean Barton,
Macdonald College, 
Macdonald College, P» 3*

Uy dear Dean Barton,

I have this morning a letter 
from Professor Scarth, in which he tells me that 
he has spoken to you of a way in which the otany 
Department here can eo-oporato with Macdonald 
Collogo in the matter of the study of grasses and 
the productivity of the soil to grow hay. I 
have written to Soarth and told him that I am 
very grateful to him and that 1 hop© much good 
will come of this co-operation between tho two 
ins ti tut ions•

His second suggestion is 
with regard to tho teaching of plant physiology 
to Macdonald students, either at McGill or by 
having tho McGill professors spend ono day at

What do you think of this.Macdonald per weok.

Svor yours faithfully,
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